
 

HOBOMOCK HOEDOWNERS 
February, March, April Newsletter 2018 

Officers for 2017- 2018 

 Presidents - Rick Hutchinson 508-930-2381 

Arnie Daniels 781-812-2944 

Vice Presidents - Christine DeFreitas & (open seat) 

Secretary – (open seat) Treasurer – Jack & Judy Hill 

Sunshine – Sue Reid & Judy Hill  SEMCA – Rick Hutchinson 

Historians – Eunice & Jon Chandler 

Coordinator for this quarter – Judy Hill 781-837-5139 
Please if you can not cover your night assigned – call the monthly coordinator 

“ALL DANCES 7:30 – 10:00pm Class, Club & Rounds” 

02/07 
 
 
 
02/14 
 
 
 
02/21 
 
 
 
02/28 
 
 
 
03/07 
 
 
03/14 
 
 
 
03/21 
 
 
 
 
03/28 
 

Steve & Harriett 
Annual Club Meeting 
Refreshments – Marilyn & Frank 
 
Jim & Harriett 
Valentines – Wear Red 
Refreshments – Arnie & Leslie 
 
Steve & Harriett 
Club Night  
Refreshments –Brenda & Freida 
 
Steve & Harriett 
Refreshments – Eunice & Jon 
Amateur Caller Night 
 
Steve & Harriett 
Refreshments – Brenda & Bob 
 
Jim & Harriett 
St. Pats – Wear Green 
Refreshments – Christine & Dave 
 
Steve & Harriett 
Club Night/Photo Night Bring in 
a childhood picture of yourself 
Refreshments – Jack & Judy 
 
Steve & Harriett 
Apron Night - Wear an Apron 
Refreshments – Mary & Rick 

04/04 
 
 
04/11 
 
 
04/18 
 
 
 
04/25 
 
 
 

Steve & Harriett 
Refreshments – Marilyn & Frank 
 
Jim & Harriett 
Refreshments – Arnie & Leslie 
 
Steve & Harriett 
Refreshments –Brenda & Freida 
Club Night / 60th Anniversary 
 
Steve & Harriett 
Refreshments – Eunice & Jon 
 
 
We need volunteers to fill 2 
empty chair positions Co-Vice 
President & Secretary 
We do have plenty of members, 
Will someone Please Step Up and 
fill these positions? 

 
Birthdays 
February 
Leslie Goldberg 
Rick Hutchinson 
 
March 
Christine DeFreitas 
Mary Kelly 
 
April 
David Buhl 
Paul Chase 
Bob Clarke 
 
Anniversaries 

February 
None 
 
March 
John & Susan Packard 
 
April 
Paul & Barbara Chase 
 
 

 


